
Feedback on Proposed School District 

Boundary Change 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [School District Board/Committee Name] 

From: [Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[Your Email]  

[Your Phone Number] 

Dear [School District Board/Committee Name], 

I am writing to provide my feedback regarding the proposed changes to the school district 

boundaries as presented in the recent community meeting. I appreciate the efforts taken to 

address our district's needs and the challenges related to school capacity and resource allocation. 

Firstly, I support the proposal to shift the boundary of [specific neighborhood/area] as it aims to 

better balance the student populations across our schools. However, I have concerns about the 

potential impact this change may have on the continuity of education for students currently 

enrolled in [specific school name]. 

Additionally, I urge the board to consider providing additional resources and support during this 

transition period to mitigate any disruptions for affected families. Clear communication and 

guidance would be essential in ensuring a smooth adjustment. 

Thank you for considering my feedback. I look forward to hearing about the board's decisions 

and further actions regarding this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


